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Thursday 26 January 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Exam Preparation Evening – Thursday 9 February 

We are delighted to invite you to our Exam Preparation Evening on 

Thursday 9 February. This is a fantastic opportunity to meet together 

with parents and students of our Class of 2023 as we enter the final 

exam stage of Year 11, and it would be hugely beneficial for you 

and your child to attend. 

 

During this event we will be discussing all elements of your child’s 

remaining time with us at Penrice including: 

• How the summer exam season works (dates/boosters etc.) 

• How students can prepare effectively between now and the 

exams. 

• What we are doing to support students & what 

parents/students can do to support the process. 

• Specific information from subject experts for all examined 

qualifications. 

We have multiple resources to give out at the event including: Exam 

preparation packs, Wall planners, Exam timetables, Subject specific 

revision materials and other equipment to help with revision. 

Parents will have the opportunity to meet with key staff, including our 

senior team, HoY 11 Mr Toms, subject leads, pastoral support, Pupil 

Premium Leads and SEND specialists, all on hand to answer questions 

and give any support required. 

  

There is a choice of timings with sessions taking place from 4.30pm  -  

5.30pm and 6.00pm  -  7.00pm. Please click here to tell us if you are 

able to attend or not, and to choose which session you would like to 

attend. The form also gives you the opportunity to ask any questions 

in advance. Whilst we cannot promise to answer every single query 

on the night, we will endeavour to cover as much as possible and 

get back to you with any specific answers individually.  

  

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 9 February.  

 

Yours faithfully  

  

Gavin Thomas  

Assistant Headteacher - Raising Standards Lead  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/A5E9XiPsCu

